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There is a fine line between empathy and enablement, and you, public servants 

meant to serve for the collective good, are leaping over the line and enabling folks 

that do not care about the collective good. Please consider the negative impact 

measures like this create, and how much harder you make livability in Oregon. It 

won’t be long before Oregon becomes a state of lawlessness, considering how 

legislation continues to make it nearly impossible for members of law enforcement do 

exactly that: enforce the law. Do better.  


